
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friends, 
 
Though the sun has not been shining, it is indeed summertime in San Diego.  I hope 
you’ll find time to join me for coffee this weekend and at the other events below. 
 
Coffee with your Councilmember 
Saturday, July 10 
11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
LeStat’s Coffee House 
3343 Adams Ave. 

Please join me for my community coffee to discuss any issues of concern.  If you can’t 
make it to LeStat’s on Saturday, please check out the other events listed here and on 
my website. 

 
LGBT Historical Exhibit at City Hall Opens for Pride Month 
Tuesday, July 13 
12:15 p.m. 
City Administration Building Lobby 
202 C Street 
 
Please join Mayor Jerry Sanders and me for the officially opening and ribbon-cutting of 
the inaugural display, “A Celebration of San Diego LGBT History.”  Presented by 
Lambda Archives of San Diego and the Harvey Milk Diversity Breakfast, the exhibit will 
run from July 12 through July 23 and will feature approximately 1,100 square feet of 
historical LGBT community treasures.   
 
Prior to the ribbon-cutting, my colleagues and I will open our City Council meeting by 
proclaiming July 2010 to be “LGBT Pride Month” in the City of San Diego at 10:00 a.m. 
on the 12th floor.  The public is invited to attend. 
  

 
Community Meeting on Revenue Options and Economic Competitiveness 
Thursday, July 15 
6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
City Heights Weingart Branch Library 
3795 Fairmount Ave. 
 
I encourage you to attend this critical meeting that was organized by our Citizens’ 
Revenue Review and Economic Competiveness Commission (CRRECC).  The ongoing 
dialogue between San Diegans and City leaders is crucial in shaping our decisions.  
Input from the Residents’ Opinions on City Services Survey and the budget forums 
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throughout the last year created a very clear set of priorities, reinforcing my marching 
orders to strengthen public safety and improve infrastructure.  You now have the 
opportunity to learn more about potential revenue options to restore and strengthen City 
services and provide your input on how we can better attract and retain business. 
  

 
As always, I love hearing from you.  In addition to the events listed here and on my 
website, I am available by phone (619-236-6633), email (ToddGloria@sandiego.gov), 
and on Facebook and Twitter. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve,  

 
Todd 
 
If you would no longer like to receive updates, please visit 
http://www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd3.  
 

mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
http://www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd3

